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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much for your cake donations today and for 

supporting the children with dressing in royal colours so 

that we can begin to celebrate Coronation of King Charles 

III tomorrow. The children are now in true Coronation spirit 

and are all looking forward to more celebrations over the 

weekend.  I hope they remember the Coronation of King’s 

Charles III so that they can share memories with their own 

children and grandchildren of this historic event.  Thank you 

to Zowie, our catering manager, and all our kitchen staff for 

preparing a Coronation picnic for the children today. 

Please remember our Year 6 children in your prayers this 

weekend as they prepare to begin their SATs tests on 

Tuesday 9th May. They have worked hard throughout the 

whole of their primary education and the tests are just one 

way of recording their progress. Please could you ensure 

they have an early night on Monday and every night next 

week. All Year 6 are invited to school at 8am for breakfast 

each day next week.  

I hope you are able to join us for Coronation tea and cake 

on the school playground from 2.30 today.  

Have an extra special weekend and God bless, 

Mrs Walker  

May Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday, School Closed 

Tuesday 9th May to Friday 12th May – KS2 SATs Test  

Thursday May 11th – Class 7 at Northwood Farm 

                                    - Class 1 Assembly 

Friday 12th May - Class 5 Assembly 

Monday 15th May – Class 9 at Northwood Farm 

                                  - Class 8 at Angel Meadow 

Tuesday 16th May, 9.15am – Class 4 Mass 

Friday 19th May – Class 7 at Angel Meadow 

Monday 22nd May – Class 9 at Angel Meadow 

Thursday 25th May – Africa Day 

Friday 26th May – School Closes for Half Term 

Monday June 12th – School Reopens 

Sacred Heart Football Winners 
Our Year 5 football team won the Manchester United football 
tournament at The Cliff training ground yesterday. They won 
every match, including the final which went into penalties. The 
team will now play in the final tournament in June.  

 

Celebrating the Coronation of King Charles III   

 

 

 

Internet Safety 
I know all parents and carers are conscientious about ensuring their 
child’s safety when using the internet. We have lots of support and 
advice on our school website to help you with the ever-changing 
developments online. Just click here or visit the Parent/Carer 
section - sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk 

 

https://sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk/parentscarers/internet-safety/


                                         

 

 

                                    Super Stars of the Week      

             
Reception Isaac – Super listening and participation in 

phonics and reading. Amber – Fantastic phonics and maths.  

Class 1 Layla T - Fantastic maths, finding a half of a shape. 

Philip - Super writing in literacy.  

Class 2 Carol – A super learning and fantastically kind 

friend. Sophia – Extra effort in reading, writing and maths. 

Class 3 Enzo – Excellent listening and participation in 

lessons. Ivan – Fantastic writing and chronological report. 

Class 4 Gabby - A wonderful steward of God’s world.  

Aidan - Fantastic improvement in reading.  

Class 5 Oghosa – Extra effort in maths on decimals.  

Noah S - Continued progress in phonics and literacy  

Class 6 Harley N – Great work in maths, learning all about 

decimals. Leighton – A wonderful role model and always 

doing the right thing. 

Class 7 Antoni – A superb written prologue based on the 

novel, ‘The Nowhere Emporium’. Vivian – An excellent 

attitude during the local history trail of Gorton. 

Class 8 Rachel-Megan -Fantastic progress in English and 

maths this year. Imogen - Great perseverance in maths. 

Class 9 Daniel B - Improved focus. Annie - A wonderful, 

creative setting description in literacy. 

 

SHOW YOU CARE –STOP AND PARK ELSEWHERE 

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite 

the school or outside the school between the hours of 8am 

and 5pm as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side 

of the road. Please do not park within 10 metres of the 

junctions on Knutsford Road. Please click on this link to 

remind yourself of the The Highway Code  

Class Attendance Winners 

Class 4 have achieved an amazing 100% attendance this week. 

 

Silver Reading Trophy Winner 

Class 6 - Read 378,401 words, scored 61 points and completed 

54 quizzes. 

Gold reading Trophy Winner 

Class 8 - Read 549,228 words, scored 75 points and completed 

34 quizzes. 

 

                                                              
May the Month of Mary 

 

Lunch Menu 09.05.23 – 12.05.23  
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https://gsouto-digitalteacher.blogspot.com/2015/03/international-childrens-book-day-2015.html
https://gsouto-digitalteacher.blogspot.com/2015/03/international-childrens-book-day-2015.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

